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29/12/2021  16:00:212021/5750/P COMMNT Karen Schulman I am writing this comment in support of the above noted application. I have lived in the Hampstead/ Belsize 

area for more than 40 years and I regularly pass through Hampstead Hill Gardens.

I am pleased to see that someone is making a well thought out and tasteful redevelopment of the the present 

dilapidated and ugly uninhabited town house at No. 8.. It is considerate of the new owner to go to the expense 

of building a garage underground and covering the area with a tasteful landscaping plan.

The proposed 4th floor glass enclosed roof garden also appears to be well designed and does not appear to 

overly obtrusive.

For these reasons, I encourage the Council to approve this application.
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